

# Covid-19 and the Cavalier Cowboys

Today I received an email from the Cavalier Rifle and Pistol Club which reads;

In light of strong recommendations from the CDC and the President, the Cavalier Rifle and Pistol Club Board of Directors has voted to postpone all scheduled matches and meetings at Cavalier until further notice. The Cavalier range remains open for individual members.

The Rivanna Shooting Club in Charlottesville has also enacted the same measures at their club. This means that the Cavalier Cowboys monthly and the Gunfight at the Double-C are a no go at this time. I will wait a month or so to see how we can reschedule for this year. If for some reason this doesn't work out then a full refund or prepay for next years match will be done by your request. This is very disturbing news but also a no brainer because my friends health is far more important than a shooting match.

Your Friend and Pard

Major BS Walker  
Match Director